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I am currently in the process of updating our Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy, in line with 

Keeping Children Safe in Education 2018. 

 

This will be completed as soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions relating to the safeguarding of pupils at Boughton Primary, please email 

admin@boughtonacademy.co.uk  

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility; if you have concerns about a child please telephone MASH 

on 0300 126 1000 for advice or to report a safeguarding issue. 

 

Mary James 

Head Teacher 
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